
Dear Merchant,

The bearer of this letter is an official representation of the Bloomingdale High School
Band, Guard or Booster Association and as such, is seeking your support for our Band
Booster Silent Auction.

We are looking for any items or gift certificates that your business might be willing to
donate that can be used in our auction. No item is too small! Each person/company
donating will be recognized by name as part of our silent auction. 100% of the proceeds
of this event will support our band program and students.

If you are able to donate to our auction, please fill out the information below. The band
representative will attach the bottom portion of this letter to your item so we can
acknowledge your kindness.

If mailing you donation directly to the school, please direct it to:
Attention: Mr. Jon Sever, Director of Bands

Bloomingdale High School Band Booster Association
1700 E. Bloomingdale Ave.

Valrico, FL 33596

Donated Item:  ______________________________________________________________

Retail Value:  _______________________________________________________________

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN WITH DONATION

Donated By: _____________________________ Item(s) Description:________________________

Address: _________________________  City: __________________  Zip Code: ________

Retail Value: ____________             Student Name: _______________________________

Student/Parent Contact Information (Phone Number & Email Address) : _____________________
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